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NOTICE OF 

SPECIAL BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT THERE WILL BE A SPECIAL MEETING OF 

THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE NOOR INTERNATIONAL 

ACADEMY IN THE CITY OF STERLING HEIGHTS, MICHIGAN: 
 

 
DATE OF MEETING: MONDAY, MARCH 26, 2018 

 
PLACE OF MEETING:     NOOR INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY 

37412 Dequindre Rd. 

Sterling Heights, MI 48310 

(586) 365-5000 

 
HOUR OF MEETING: 7:30 P.M. 

 
PURPOSE: TO REVIEW, DISCUSS, AND APPROVE RESOLUTIONS 

THAT ARE NECESSARY FOR THE ACADEMY 

OPERATION. 

 
TELEPHONE 

NUMBER OF: MRS. NAWAL HAMADEH – FOUNDER 
(313) 598-3344 

 
DATE OF THIS NOTICE: FRIDAY, MARCH 23, 2018 

 

 

BOARD MINUTES WILL BE LOCATED AT NOOR INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY- LOCATED AT 

37412 DEQUINDRE RD IN THE CITY OF STERLING HEIGHTS, MI 48310. 

 
THIS MEETING IS CALLED IN ACCORDANCE WITH THE PROVISION OF THE "OPEN MEETING 

ACT," ACT NO. 267, PUBLIC ACTS OF 1976. 

 
IF  YOU AR E  AN  INDIVIDUAL  WITH  A DISABILITY  WHO  IS  IN  NEED  OF  A  READER, 

AMPLIFIER, QUALIFIED SIGN LANGUAGE INTERPRETER OR ANY OTHER FORM OF AUXILIARY  

AID  OR  SERVICE  TO  ATTEND  OR  PARTICIPATE  IN  THE  MEETING  OR HEARING, 

PLEASE CONTACT  M RS. NAWAL HAMADEH  AT 313 -598-3344   AT LEAST   5 DAYS PRIOR TO 

THE MEETING OR AS SOON AS POSSIBLE. 
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